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  BY EMAIL 
 
February 25, 2019 
 
Sarah Hughes 
Energy+ Inc. 
1500 Bishop Street 
P.O. Box 1060 
Cambridge ON N1R 5X6 
shughes@energyplus.ca 
 
Dear Ms. Hughes:  
 
 
Re: Energy+ Inc. (Energy+) 

2019 Cost of Service Application 
Ontario Energy Board File Number EB-2018-0028 

 
In Procedural Order No. 8, the Ontario Energy Board (OEB) established the deadline for 
filing initial comments received from the other Large Use customer as February 21, 
2019. The OEB is in receipt of a request from Energy+ for an extension to the date for 
filing a response by letter dated February 21, 2019.  
 
The request for an extension is granted. Energy+ shall file a response from the other 
Large Use customer by March 6, 2019.  
 
The dates for all other procedural steps in Procedural Order No. 8, remain unchanged.  
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original Signed By 

 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary  
 
 
c:  All Parties in EB-2018-0028 
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